
 

 

5 April 2022 

2022 gas rate of return instrument review 

Extension of deadline for submissions on consultant report on debt-
raising and debt-hedging costs 

The Economic Regulation Authority has granted an extension of time for submissions on a consultant 
report on debt-raising and debt-hedging costs for the 2022 gas rate of return instrument review.  
Submissions are now due by 4:00 pm (WST) on 13 April 2022. 

The gas rate of return instrument is used to determine the allowed rate of return on capital for 
regulated gas network service providers in Western Australia.  The rate of return provides service 
providers with the funding to pay interest on any loans and give a return on equity to investors. 

On 15 March 2022, the ERA has published a report by Chairmont Consulting (Chairmont) on debt-
raising and debt-hedging costs, which are the administrative costs and other charges incurred by 
businesses when obtaining and hedging debt finance. 

The ERA will consider public submissions received in response to the report as part of its draft 
decision. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Jason Dignard 
Ph: 08 6557 7917 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

D243313 

https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22536/2/-RoRG.Rev.2022-Chairmont-Consulting-report-Debt-Raising-and-Hedging-Costs.PDF
mailto:info@erawa.com.au
mailto:media@erawa.com.au

